

## **Barry Schnapper**

12/09/1999 01:26 PM

To: Peter Heintzelman/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT, Dan Boyle/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT

Subject: Nigeria Barge Moetization

Pete get on top of this and let them know you and Dan are their contacts

- Forwarded by Barry Schnapper/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT on 12/09/99 12:31 PM

· Felicia Erwin 12/09/99 10:30 AM

To:

Cassandra Schultz/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT, Barry Schnapper/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT, Eric BoyVENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT

CC:

Subject: Nigeria Barge Moetization

Sean has asked me to set up a conference call today to discuss the the Nigeria Barge Monetization. would like to set the call up for 1:00 CT today. Please let me know if this will work for you.

Felicia

Forwarded by Felicia Erwin/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT on 12/09/99 10:30 AM



Sean Long/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT on 12/08/99 06:08:31 PM

To:

Felicia Erwin/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT

Subject: Nigeria Barge Moetization

Please try to schedule a time tomorrow when at least I, Cassandra, Barry and Eric Boyd can talk. I have a 12:00pm to 1:00pm meeting tomorrow and then a 9:00 pm. London time. Other then that I am available.

Sean

--- Forwarded by Sean Long/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT on 12/08/99 06:08 PM -----

James A Hughes 12/08/99 11:43 AM

Sean Long/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT, Cassandra Schultz/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT, Barry Schnapper/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT, Bill Gathmann

Rebecca McDonald/ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT@ENRON\_DEVELOPMENT

Subject: Nigeria Barge Moetization

Sean, et al:

I continue to hear murmurs that we will have trouble getting the Marubeni deal done by year end. If this is true, then we need to implement an emergency alternative immediately. Monetizing this project is CRITICAL to both Enron and

GOVERNMENT **EXHIBIT** 1214

Crim. No. H-04-25 (S-2)

APACHI for the fourth quarter. Unfortunately, I am leaving tomorrow morning for Australia and can't be the stimulus to see that something gets done in the next several days. I need for the recipients of this note to get together and find a solution if Marubeni is not going to get done. I can be reached Friday night Houston time in Australia. Connie Blackwood will have my contact details. I would like to have a conference call Friday, Saturday or Sunday to find out the game plan. Then I would like to have a call at least every other day to determine status. No activity is any higher priority at this point.

Jim Hughes